
Fairfield Township is a partner in the  

Fairfield Prevention Coalition. 

 

In an effort to help prevent accidental access 
or abuse of prescription medications we are 

taking part in two important programs. 

First in conjunction with our annual Spring 
Clean-Up in cooperation with the Drug  

Enforcement Administration we will host a  

National Take-Back Initiative Event during 
our clean up event.  

 

April 28th from 8:00 am until 3:00 pm. 

Held at Township Facilities at  

Morris & Millikin 



The Drug Enforcement Administration and Fairfield Township Police 
Department would like to invite you to participate in the 15th National 
Prescription Drug Take-Back Day on Saturday  April 28, 2018  

 This program is anonymous to protect the anonymity of individuals 
disposing of medications.  No questions or requests for identifica-
tion are made. 

 

 Participants may dispose of medication in its original container or 
by removing the medication from its container and disposing of it 
directly into the disposal box.  If an original container is submitted, 
the individual should be encouraged to remove any identifying in-
formation from the prescription label. 

 

 Our partnering incinerators can only accept pills.  We cannot 
accept the following: inhalers, liquids, sharps, or glass bottles. If 
you choose to accept these items you will be responsible for the dis-
posal. We will only accept pills, capsules, patches and blister packs. 
 
 Illicit substances such as marijuana or methamphetamine are 

not a part of this initiative and should not be placed in collection 
containers.   

April 28, 2018 From  8:00 am to 3:00 pm 

During our Spring Clean-Up Program 



Can’t Make it to Fairfield Township Spring Clean Up here are 
locations in Butler County you can drop your medications... 















Fairfield Township in partnership with the 
Fairfield Coalition have a limited supply of 

Drug Disposal Kits. These are available 
while supplies last at the Fairfield Township 

Police Station and Fairfield Township  

Administration Offices during normal  

business hours from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

These are designed to dispose of  unwanted medication safely.  Ex-
perts caution against disposing of medications by flushing them or by 
simply throwing them away. In order to dispose of them safely  using 
the drop off programs that are available or picking up one of these 
kits can allow for the safe disposal of medications. 

While 
Supplies 

Last 


